
Dear OPS Parents, Employees, Alumni and Friends: 

The Orangeburg Prep Booster Club is asking for your support for our athletic program 
this year.  Your contributions will enable us to continue providing a variety of 
opportunities for hundreds of student athletes at OPS.  Our present and future 
athletes deserve to have competitive resources and with your support, this can be a 
realized goal.  

Your membership will be recognized in the Fall Football Program!  We would like to 
receive your donation no later than August 20.   We will continue to accept donations 
after August 20th, but we cannot guarantee your name will be published in the fall program. 

Membership categories are listed below: 

Silver Chief $500 or more 2 Football season passes 

Red Chief $250 8 meal vouchers for football season   

Chief $100 4 meal vouchers for football season 

Warrior $50  

Brave  $25 

Indian $15 

 

Please detach and return this form with your membership 

Name________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please print exactly as you would like it to appear in the football program 

 
Mailing address________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Membership Category:  
____ Silver Chief ($500 & more)   
____ Red Chief ($250) 
____ Chief ($100) 
____ Warrior ($50) 
____ Brave ($25) 
____ Indian ($15)   
 
I am willing to: _______ work concessions _______ serve on Booster Club 
 
Contact number: ________________________________________   
 
 
Please make checks payable to Orangeburg Prep Booster Club.  Please send form & check to the office or mail to: 
Orangeburg Prep Booster Club | 2651 North Road | Orangeburg, SC 29118  
 


